
Scottish Human Rights Commission 
 
The Scottish Human Rights Commission have published their response to the 
consultation on the draft Gender Recognition Reform (Scotland) Bill which you can 
access using the link below: 
 
https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.scottishh
umanrights.com%2Fmedia%2F2001%2F2020_03_25_shrc-grr-scotland-bill-
response-online.docx 
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